Email invitation

Subject: NIH HRHR Symposium feedback request

Dear Dr. (last name),

Another exciting High-Risk, High-Reward Research Symposium has passed, and we look forward to the next symposium in June 2019. We would appreciate your feedback and suggestions on improving the symposium, even if you did not attend this year's. We take your feedback seriously and made major changes to the 2018 symposium in response to previous feedback. Help us improve by completing the survey. The survey will take 7 minutes, and your response is anonymous and confidential. The survey is available via SurveyMonkey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/B86BY5D and is available until August 31, 2018.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. And thank you!

Best,

Becky

Becky Miller, Ph.D.
Health Specialist
National Institutes of Health
Office of Strategic Coordination/DPCPSI/OD
becky.miller2@nih.gov
(301) 594-9979